
Voucher Position Statement 

The Tennessee PTA advocates that funds raised by general 
taxation for educational purposes should be administered by 
public officials and should not be used to support privately-
operated schools or any non-public school or education program 
through tuition tax credits, education savings accounts, vouchers, 
block grants, or other means because of the negative impact to 
the public schools of the state and nation.  The Tennessee PTA 
stands behind fully funding public education for all students. 
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